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LAP Process

New Graph by

Department & Agency
You now have access to graphs that span

several years of your program or

department LAP data. This tool produces

an easy to read and understand chart that

allows you to identify trends with your

system.

Watch the short video to see how to run your

own department or program report.

Investigative
Support

https://youtu.be/fp0eKEv1x-Y


Police Notification

Family Violence

Defendant Failure to

Appear

On August 1, 2019 Family Services in

criminal court will be sending the attached

FTA notification if a family violence

defendant failed to appear in court.

For most family violence arrests, non-

financial conditions of release are put in

place by the arresting police department.

Those conditions of release are meant to protect the victim until the offender is

arraigned in court and a protective order can be put in place. By law, conditions

of release remain in effect until an arrested person is presented for

arraignment.

Current practice entails law enforcement entering conditions of release (known

as a File 20) into COLLECT. The File 20 in COLLECT is visible to all police

departments and law enforcement officials, as well as certain Judicial Branch

staff. When entering conditions of release into COLLECT, the system requires

an expiration date. Because all family violence offenders are arraigned the next

business day, that date is used as the automatic expiration date for the

conditions of release. Therefore, when an offender fails to appear for their

arraignment, the File 20 automatically purges from COLLECT at midnight once

a week and is no longer visible to law enforcement. However, by law the

conditions of release remain in effect, but since they are no longer visible to law

enforcement, the victim and law enforcement experiences a gap in safety

because law enforcement won’t know to make an arrest if the conditions of

release are violated.
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A Blue Crisis

According to Blue H.E.L.P., an advocacy group seeking to remove mental health

stigmas and prevent suicides among law enforcement, 167 cops killed

themselves in 2018, which surpassed the 153 killed in the line of duty. The

group has also verified 106 law enforcement suicides in 2019 as of mid-July.

The Firefighter Behavioral Health Alliance has confirmed nearly 50 suicides by

fire and emergency medical services professionals.

Below is a list of resources to assist individuals struggling with traumatic stress

and the mental health issues that develop from responding to violent and

heart-wrenching situations.

American Police Beat Suicide Prevention Resources

for First Responders

https://apbweb.com/a-blue-crisis/

